
No Solicitation Request

Township residents are reminded that an ordinance regulating peddling and soliciting
within Township boundaries is in effect. This includes the distribution of commercial
and advertising materials not received via the U.S. mail.

Residents who prefer not to be solicited may complete a "No Solicitation Request" form
available at the South Park Township Administration Building or complete and return the
"No Solicitation Request" form below. Upon receipt of the request, South Park
Township will issue a "No Soliciting" sticker to the resident that can be affixed to a
prominent window or door. The resident's address is also added to a list of restricted
street addresses which is given to solicitors and peddlers who receive licenses from
South Park Township, and also political and religious organization. The ordinance does
not apply to children under the age of 16, including Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts, who
take orders for and deliver newspapers, greeting cards, candy, cookies or other
products related to school functions. Any questions may be directed to the
Administration Office at 412-831-7000.

Please be on the alert for strangers in your neighborhood. Report any unusual
occurrences to police department personnel by calling 911.

NO SOLICITATION REQUEST

I request that my address be included on the NO SOLICITATION list that is provided to

solicitors licensed by South Park Township, and political and religious organizations

engaged in canvassing activities. It is my understanding the list will include only my address

and no additional information.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

SIGNATURE:.

DATE:

Return to: South Park Township

2675 Brownsville Road

South Park, PA 15129.


